

100 Felton Street Suite 201 \* Waltham, MA 02453 \* Ph: 617-782-7800 \* Fx: 978-274-1450

September 11, 2020

Zoning Board of Appeals
City of Waltham

Re: 520 Main Street, Case # 2017-04

Dear Sir/Madam:

I represent 520 Main Street Realty Trust, owner of the above property. It has come to our attention that our time to complete the work has expired. Due to the litigation that had been filed following this zoning decision, we were unable to begin work in a timely manner. COVID has since further delayed completion. We are in the final stages and need to open up the street in order to connect the water line for the sprinkler system, among other things, to complete this project, and therefore need additional time. We are therefor asking for an additional 6 months from today to complete this project.

Regards,

Michelle Baratta, Esq.

Baratta.beantown@gmail.com

617-782-7800